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PUBLIC DEMONSTRATION OF NEW APPLICATION SEARCH INTERFACE IN THE 

UNIVERSAL LICENSING SYSTEM WILL TAKE PLACE ON AUGUST 4, 2004  

As part of a continuing effort to improve the license application process, the Wireless 
Telecommunications Bureau (WTB) announces it is currently redesigning the Application Search 
interface.  A public forum will be offered on August 4, 2004, from 1:00 pm to 2:30 pm for 
members of the public who are interested in viewing the work in progress and providing 
feedback.  The demonstration will take place at the Washington, DC headquarters building, 445 
Twelfth Street, S.W., in the Seventh Floor South Conference Room (Room 7-B516).  WTB 
requests that interested parties pre-register for the event by August 3, 2004. 
 
New Application Search Environment 
The new design of Application Search will resemble the Universal Licensing System’s (ULS) 
License Search.  The new Application Search in ULS provides enhanced system performance, 
added search criteria, increased accessibility in accordance with Section 508 of the Federal 
Rehabilitation Act, and compatibility with most major Web browsers and operating systems.  In 
addition, the visual redesign offers greater convenience of use.  The forum will include the 
following:  

• Core functionality of the new search interface 
• Basic search by file number, call sign, FCC Registration Number (FRN), and applicant 

name 
• Advanced search by application status, application purpose, radio service code, applicant 

information, and more 
• Search results with links to individual application information  

 
 
Registration 
Pre-registration is requested.  To pre-register for the seminar, please contact Lee Burcham by e-
mail at lee.burcham@fcc.gov, or by phone at 202-513-4575, by August 3, 2004.  If registering by 
email, the subject line of the email should state “WTB Public Forum on Application Search.”  
Please provide your name, organization, telephone number and email address.  We will confirm 
your registration by return email.   
 
 
Additional Information 
For additional information or assistance, you may visit the web at http://esupport.fcc.gov or e-
mail questions to ULSHELP@fcc.gov.  You may also call FCC Support Center at (877) 480-
3201 (TTY 202-414-1255) and select Option #9) for someone to direct your call.  Hours are from 
8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Eastern Time, Monday through Friday (except Federal holidays).  To provide 
quality service and ensure security, all telephone calls are recorded. 


